Subject: The Speaking Center at JHBC Remains Open Spring 2020

Dear Colleagues, 

We hope that you and your loved ones stay healthy as we get through this challenging time together. And as you work to rapidly create online offerings for the upcoming Spring quarter that will continue to enrich and engage your students, please know that The Speaking Center at JHBC will be here to help both you and your students, via an online format, starting on March 30.
For students, our experienced graduate Speaking Consultants will offer individual appointments using technologies such as Zoom and GoReact, and - as previously - we can help them with all aspects of public speaking, including idea generation, presentation organization, visual aids, public speaking anxiety, technology questions around public speaking moments, and the like.  
For Faculty, the center will also be available to help you easily incorporate student presentation assignments and peer feedback into online classes using the online feedback application GoReact.  We can also help answer your students’ GoReact questions once the assignments are rolled out.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As previously, appointments – both student and faculty – can be made through our reservation link at https://csu.mywconline.com/.  Please consider sharing this link with students on your blackboard sites.
We’d also be happy to virtually visit your online class to introduce the Center and our services to your students.  For this or any other questions or requests, please contact us at speaking.jhbc@csusb.edu .  We’re here to help.
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